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I was excited to see my office. The first thing I did was go 
to Edison class to find a good     time to read a story to 
them. Next I came back to my office and turned the com-
puter on while it was loading I went to open the gate. It 
was a pleasure to welcome all the children and hear them 
say ‘Good morning’ to me.  

I started off answering a long list of emails. I had to tell 
one staff member that they could not have a day off to go 
their Aunty’s dog’s birthday party! I also had to arrange a 
meeting with our Business Manager to talk about the treat 
at lunchtime on Thursday and agree to a request from Mrs 
Walton-Wallace for the school to start collecting stamps 
for the RNIB.  

I went  on a learning walk around the school and saw that 
in all the classes the children  were learning quietly and 
they were focused . I was really impressed with year 2 be-
cause they were the quietest and all were concentrating. 

The children were also lucky enough to have an extra 15 
minutes play today!  

 

Today I was fortunate  to 
visit Edison Class to read 
Superpigs they were a great  
audience I was pleased to 
see that they liked the sto-
ry. It was a good pick be-
cause there are learning 
the story of the three little 
pigs. Mrs Walton Wallace wants to collect stamps for 

the RNIB if you have any spare please can you 
bring them to the office. 

 



My Assembly 

I said good morning to the children and 
they said it back to me. I put on espresso 
newsbites so that we could find out 
about what has been happening around 
the world and then we did the quiz. 

This afternoon I had a very important meeting with 
Mrs Bennett to discuss the treat for out Thursday 
lunch. I made lots of brilliant suggestions for the 
treat, including teddies and sweets. We came up 
with the idea of having slightly different treats for 
the key stages too. Mrs Bennett was very grateful for 
my advice and she said that my experience was vital. 
I’m really looking forward to Thursday lunch now! 

My day has been very busy and fun. the one 
thing that surprised me was that my name was 
on the board at the front of the school. I had a 
really good day . I hope they do another be 
‘Headteacher for the day’ raffle next Christ-
mas. 

I think that Mrs Farr was very proud of me for 
the job that I did today—the school is still 
standing, she had cups of tea and everyone did 
well. I think the children loved their extra 
playtime, but I’m not so sure about the teach-
ers on duty! 

I’m off to play at the Badminton Festival now. 
Good luck to all of us taking part and thank 
you, Miss Mills, for organising it. 


